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Added peace of mind 
Yamaha Motor Australia offers three months extended 

warranty 
 
Yamaha Motor Australia has introduced a three-month warranty extension to give 
marine and motorcycle customers added peace of mind in these uncertain times. 
 
The initiative has been introduced to ensure that customers who are unable to use their 
Yamaha products during the current period of enforced inactivity are not left 
disadvantaged. 
 
The Three-month Warranty Extension applies to all Motorcycle, Outboards and 
WaveRunner products and to these groups between 1 April and 30 June 2020: 
 

• Existing warranty holders 
• Warranties that expire in this period 
• New models purchased in this period 

• The offer does not apply to ATVs not ROVs  
 
“We are all in this together,” says YMA Chief Operating Officer and Director Brad Ryan. 
“And we are constantly looking to introduce initiatives that offer both our dealers and 
customers more confidence in these uncertain times.” 
 
To read more about YMAs customer support initiatives, please see here - 
https://www.yamaha-motor.com.au/hereforyou 
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